
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

WORKING FOR 
 

AIR TRANSAT 
Maintenance, Stores, and Central Baggage 

 
NEGOTIATION UPDATE 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Brothers, 
Dear Sisters, 
 
Your IAMAW Negotiations Committee comprising of George Kuehnl, Steven St-
Arnaud, Herb Reiner, Sébastien Auger and Mathieu Miller, met internally for pre-
bargaining sessions on May 9 to 13, 2016 to strategize and prepare for negotiations 
with the Company. 
 
The committee is preparing our proposal for the Company. 
 
We are currently looking at meeting again on May 30th and June 19th. We will start 
bargaining June 20, 2016 with the Company.  We will be providing further information 
as it becomes available. 
 
The IAMAW appreciates your continued support regarding this matter. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

 
George Kuehnl      
General Chairperson – Eastern Region   
Transportation District 140, IAMAW  
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